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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 

The Diocese of Salford have launched a family activity for the Jubilee 
2025 Pilgrims of Hope. This was recently launched by the Pope and 
happens every twenty five years. The activity is a pilgrims Passport and 
it is packed with lots of family activities to do in the coming year.  
The main objective of the Passport is to visit six churches, complete 
the activities at each church and get a stamp on the passport.  
If any family is interested in taking part in this Jubilee event and needs 
a printed version of the passport please do not hesitate to contact the 
school. 
There will be many events and activities over the coming months for 
families to take part in and we will keep you informed as they happen. 
 
 
Mrs A Bretherton (Chaplain) 


